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Communication dated 22 September 2008 
received from the Permanent Mission of 

Germany to the Agency regarding the German 
proposal on a Multilateral Enrichment Sanctuary 

Project 
 

 

 

 

 

The Secretariat has received a communication dated 22 September 2008 from the Permanent Mission 
of Germany, forwarding a paper outlining the German proposal on “the Multilateral Enrichment 
Sanctuary Project (MESP)”. 

As requested in the communication, the paper, entitled “the Multilateral Enrichment Sanctuary Project 
(MESP) – a Fresh Look at Ensuring Nuclear Fuel Supply” is circulated herewith for the information of 
Member States. 
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